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March 15, 2020 
 
Dear RUSD Families, 
 
We thank all of our students, families, and employees for your patience and understanding during this 
challenging and uncertain time.  We know the tremendous disruption our closure has on our entire 
community, and we are deeply sorry. 
 
Rescue Union teachers have developed packets of optional resources and materials for students to 
complete while we are closed.  Our teachers took time to put together engaging materials that encourage 
practice and review of previously taught concepts and skills.  These materials will be sent to you 
electronically by Monday afternoon.  If you do not have internet or the ability to access this information 
online, we have all the packets at our district office ready to copy for you.  If you would like a hard copy 
of a packet, please contact us at (530) 677-4461, and arrange a time to come pick up the packet at 2390 
Bass Lake Road.   
 
While we encourage students to complete these materials, it is absolutely optional.  Students are not 
required to complete it.  We wanted to provide resources for students in case parents were interested in 
helping their children remain focused on school, and busy during the day.  At this time, there are two 
weeks of materials in each packet in case we are closed for longer than this one week.  Should we be 
closed longer than two weeks, we will provide additional materials for you at that time.  
 
Additionally, please check our Facebook page and Instagram regularly for new, free suggestions, 
activities, crafts, and ideas to use with your children while we are closed.  We also invite you to  subscribe 
to Rescue Union School District’s YouTube channel at 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8bstYyPMvSltUZMYiu8JSg/featured .  We are working on building 
a collection of stories read by our amazing teachers and staff.  Keep checking it for the latest updates! 
 
Lastly, we know it may be difficult to keep your children occupied this week, so we wanted to share a 
pertinent link with tremendous information about how to safely socialize and have playdates while we 
are closed.  Take a look at this link.  It will also be posted on our Facebook page. https://parents-
together.org/can-we-do-playdates-in-a-pandemic/. 
 
Thank you again so very much.  We will communicate with you daily so that we can share latest updates. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cheryl Olson, Superintendent 
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